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First name: Charles

Last name: Walbridge

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sirs,

Years ago I traveled from the East Coast to paddle the Lochsa River. The rivers are unique in terms of scenery

and water quality, and deserve protection under the Scenic Rivers Act. I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that

you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation previously remain protected in the new forest plan. I ask

that you withd your proposed suitability determinations from all alternatives in your draft analysis and plan.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

 

Charles C. Walbridge


